
Notice of Noise Exemption to Residents & Businesses 

Halifax Regional Municipality has approved a Noise Exemption in your area. The N-200 By-law 
requires notification to the residents and businesses located within 30 metres of a construction 
site.

has provided this notice to inform you that construction noise can be expected at  
We wish to advise that on occasion noise within the by-laws’ prohibited hours will be required. 

For up-to-date site specific notices on planned Noise Events within prohibited hours, including 
type of noise and duration, please visit halifax.ca/constructionnoise/event. Should you prefer a 
phone call or written notice of the noise event, please contact the undersigned.

General information on Construction Noise Exemptions can be found at halifax.ca/
constructionnoise. 

Contact Information 

is committed to respond to any construction noise related questions or concerns you may have. 
Any questions arising from the construction noise can be directed to the undersigned.

Thank you, 

Scan the QR code with your smart     Approved Construction Noise
phone camera to view site specific 
noise exemption information. 
www.halifax.ca/constructionnoise

kellyh
Stamp
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